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In the newspaper recently, I saw that the CA Dept. of Fish & Wildlife is working on 
updating its State Wildlife Action Plan (SWAP) and, as part of this, a scoping meeting 
was to be held on 10/25/13.  I was not able to attend this meeting but I am interested in 
what, if any, provisions there are concerning once-through cooling systems for power 
plants.  Will this issue be addressed in your update?   I would appreciate you getting 
back to me on this.   
Thank you.   
Monique Nelson  
 


